

Vivekanand School D-Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 110 092

Date: 3-Nov-2023 VS/SW/2023-24/Cir-116

Information regarding Summer Camp attended last year

Dear Parents,

Namaskar!

We trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits! As we embark on a new academic year, we enthusiastically invite you to share the wonderful summer camp experiences your child enjoyed last year, in case he/she joined some summer activities.

Summer represents a season of exploration, growth, and learning, and we firmly believe that the participation of your child in various summer activities reflects their diverse interests and talents. By collecting comprehensive information about the summer camps they attended last year, our objective is to gain a deeper insight into their preferences and inclinations. This valuable data will enable us to plan and provide an extensive array of activities that align perfectly with their individual interests and passions for the upcoming session.

We kindly request your participation in this endeavor by providing us with the following details regarding the summer camps your children attended:

- Summer Activity Name
- How many hours spent per day
- How many total days
- Total cost for the activity
- Highlights and what they enjoyed the most

Your contributions will not only assist us in making well-informed decisions about the types of activities we can offer in the upcoming summer break but will also give your children an opportunity to reflect on their personal growth and development.





To facilitate this process, your child's class teacher will be sharing a document in the class in a prescribed format containing the details as mentioned above. This document needs to be filled accurately by your child, as the information provided is essential for our planning purpose. We deeply appreciate your cooperation and eagerly anticipate hearing about the exciting adventures and experiences your children had during their summer break.

Thank you for being an indispensable part of our vibrant learning community, and we eagerly look forward to exploring new horizons with you and your children in the coming year.

Warm regards, Poonam Sharma (Principal Officiating)



